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     In Our Prayers 
Please keep the following people in your 

prayers this month: 
 

           Les Bedore, Linda & Steve Garrison, 
   Jerry Hawkins, Norma Smith, Betty Stettka,        
                    Rosanna Grant, Pete Viall, 
             Lisa Soderquist, Sue Wenzelman,  
                    Jean Pinnow & Art Brown 

 
Please call the church office or Pastor Chrystal’s cell 

phone at 815-450-7337 if someone has been hospitalized. 
Additionally, the Prayer Chain is available for your joys 

and concerns by  
contacting Margaret Klipp at 815-468-7586. 

                                         
Something from the Pastor  
The holidays are with us whether we are ready or 
not. But Advent is the season to prepare: to prepare 
for the celebration of the coming of Jesus as a baby, 
and to prepare for his coming again in glory. We 
have gotten pretty good at preparing for the 
celebration of the birth of Christ. We make our lists  
 

 
and check them twice, not to see who’s been 
naughty or nice, but to make sure we don’t forget 
anyone. So often in rushing to prepare, we forget 
about the one we are preparing for. We love to 
celebrate the baby in the manger who is our savior 
and redeemer. But, when we are reminded we are 
also to prepare for him to come again in glory, we 
figure “hey, if he does return anytime soon - which I 
doubt – I’m a believer, so I’m good. But are we 
really? Are those we love ready? This season as we 
rush from one event to another, and one store to 
another, let us take time to make sure that we are 
prepared for Christ’s coming and to take time to help 
others be prepared. Let’s celebrate the birth or 
Emmanuel – Christ with us. Let’s celebrate living 
with him this Christmas and forever more. So, when 
he does come again, we are definitely prepared. 
 

“MERRY CHRISTMAS” to you all as we 

celebrate the birth of our redeeming 

Savior and Lord Jesus Christ. 

 

In Christ’s love, 

Pastor Chrystal 

 



December Worship 
❖ Dec 3 – 1st Sunday of Advent 

o Cantata 
❖ Dec 10 – 2nd Sunday of Advent 

o Communion 
❖ Dec 17 – 3rd Sunday of Advent 
❖ Dec 24 – 4th Sunday of Advent 

o Christmas Eve service 10:30am 
❖ Dec 31 – 1st Sunday after Christmas 

 

            Additional Church 
             Events in December 
2nd Sundays – Bible Study 9-9:30am 
Dec 3 – Contata at 1st Presbyterian.  
Dec 10 – Contata is at the Manteno United 
Methodist of Manteno 
Dec 14 – Session at 5pm   
Dec 31 – De-Greening of the Church following 
service.     
___________________________________ 

 
Christmas Contata 
Sunday, Dec. 3 at First Presbyterian 

Sunday, Dec. 10 at United Methodist 
 

Both are held during church service times. 
 

Cookie donations are needed for the  
reception after Cantata on Dec. 3.  

See Georgie Butterfield for more information. 

____________________________________ 
 

 
  
 

   
       Bible Study  
    2nd Sunday of Month 
           9-9:30am 

   ______________________________ 
  
 

 
    De- greening of the Church   

Sunday, December 31  directly after 

churc h service.  

 

 
   
 
 Manteno Food Pantry Collection 
  Dec 3 ɀ Canned Tuna and Chicken 
  Dec 10 ɀ Packaged rice & dried bean 
  Dec 17 ɀ Dry Staples: flour, sugar, etc. 
  Dec 24 ɀ Olive or Vegetable Oil 
  Dec 31 ɀ Toilet paper, soap, dish soaps,     
sponges, tooth brushes, toothpaste, etc. 
       ** Please leave in the cart at back of church. 
 
 

 

 

Annual Congregational Meeting 
Sunday, January 21, following service. 

____________________ 



 
 

 

 

Manteno Hymn Sing 

Sunday, Dec. 3 at 6:30pm 
The Christian Church 

401 E. Third St. 
Nothing but old favorite hymns. 

Refreshments to follow. 

 

  

River Valley Wind Ensemble Concert 

Dec. 16 at 7pm 
The Larsen Fine Arts Building at ONU 

 

Living Right and Loving Life 
 

        Exercise Schedule 

                  FAB  
       Flexibility & Balance 
     Tuesdays & Thursday 

                                   9:30am 
  No classes the week of  
      Dec. 24 or Dec. 31  

Remember, everyone exercises at their own risk and 

all bettering your body exercise classes are free. 
Also, these programs are geared for the high school 
and older age group and that they are not just for our 
members . . . Invite your friends!

    ________________________ 
 
We are collecting 
plastic caps for the 
Cavalier Cap 
Challenge which 
provides recycled 
benches for KCC 
through Green Tree 
Plastics. 
 
Acceptable clean, plastic caps & lids: 
Medicine bottle caps 
Drink bottle & Milk jug caps 
Flip-top caps 
Detergent caps 
Hair Spray & Spray Paint caps 
Toothpaste & Ointment tube caps 
Deodorant caps 
Caps with recycle #s 2, 4, & 5 
Cottage cheese, cool whip, yogurt, cream 
cheese, & butter tub lids 
Mayonnaise & Peanut Butter jar lids 
Coffee Can lids 
Ice Cream lids less than 8 inches 
Prescription bottles with labels removed 

 
No metal, plastic bags,  

food containers, bottles,  
Soap/lotion pumps,   

or fast food drink lids. 

 

 

 
  

    Dec 3       Benjamin Carlile  
                     Brenda Perkins,  
                     Jerry Cavender 
     Dec 7       Verlin Presson 
     Dec 9       Jason Graves      
     Dec 18     Lois Meyer, 
                      Lana McDade 
     Dec 30     Mike Snyder 
                      Sue Wilson 
   
 
                
                         
     
 
   



 
 

 
Feb. 2-4     Men’s Retreat 
Feb. 9-10   Women’s 
Retreat 

 

www.strongholdcenter.org 

The Guernsey Literary and 
                   Potato Peel Pie Society 
By Mary Ann Shaffer and Annie Barrows 
 
This is not a religious book but it is a wonderful 
work of historical fiction showing everyday 
people being kind and generous to other 
everyday people.  To me, that is being a 
Christian. 
The story takes place right after World War II in 
England and the island of Guernsey in the 
English Channel.  It is historical in that it is all 
written on how the war has affected all the 
characters and their countries as they struggle 
to recover. And, the book is fiction as it is written 
as letters between an English writer and the 
extraordinary literary society of Guernsey. 
The letters are witty, sad, elegant, charming and 
candid as each person describes the hardships 
and triumphs of their lives. 
This is a delightful story that is an easy read and 
gives us yet another view into the lives of people 
during war.

 
Submitted by Carol Snyder 

               
           
 
 
 
 

December Recipe  
 
Sweet Potato 

Cassero le  

 
Submitted by  
Cathy Tamblyn  
to Feed the Flock Cookbook 

3 – 15 ounce cans sweet potatoes, drained 
¼ cup butter, melted 
¼ cup orange juice 
¼ cup brown sugar 
½ tsp salt 
1 tsp ground cinnamon 
¼ tsp ground nutmeg 
25-30 regular marshmallows 
 
Preheat oven to 350F. 
Pour potatoes into 10x6 coated baking dish. 
Combine butter, juice, sugar, salt, cinnamon 
& nutmeg then pour over potatoes. Top 
with marshmallows.  
Bake 18-20 minutes until marshmallows are 
slightly browned. Serves 8   
 
     
       __________________________________ 
 

          Sunday Worship Service 
Fellowship                        10:00 am 
Worship                            10:30 am 

Children’s Church beginning at 10:45 am 
(September thru May only) 

Nursery is available beginning at 10:15 am 

 

          Church Council Members  
Georgann Butterfield, John Hassett 

Donna Kiedaisch, Lois Meyer 
Georgann Butterfield, John Tamblyn 

Clerk of Council – Joe Snyder 
 
 

      

http://www.strongholdcenter.org/


 
 
 
 
 
 

                 



 
 

 
First Presbyterian Church 
64 S. Walnut Street 
Manteno, Illinois  60950 

 
 

 

 

http://www.bing.com/images/search?q=news+letter+clip+art&view=detailv2&&id=207F9150BA563289392C4B91FED873161EA76A12&selectedIndex=33&ccid=Pkc4a1zT&simid=608055245464142844&thid=OIP.M3e47386b5cd3b4b338f80721c08a6c5eo0

